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Comments: I vehemently oppose any amendments to the Northwest Forest Plan that would allow any increase of

logging on public lands. These forests are too important to our local and tribal communities, our nation and the

planet to be destroyed for timber production. 

 

I've spent much of my life enjoying the forests of the Pacific Northwest, especially in the Olympic and Siuslaw

National Forests. These lands provide great value, both personal and economical, far beyond the lumber that

could be extracted from the trees. Any additional amendments should instead allocate resources to allowing

more sustainable recreation, creating more trails and campgrounds, and employing more staff to steward and

protect these forests.


